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UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

Sept  1 DeSoto 2 Best Net Team ABCD Flighted

Sept  8 No Play Day

Sept 14 Coronado Ctr Board Meeting 8:30 a.m.

Sept 15 Magellan T’s and F’s Ind. DABC Flighted

Sept 22 Isabella NOSE Ind. ABCD 

Sept 29 Coronado PYP All You Need is Love  

Alternate Shot  Flighted
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CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP: Becky Dost

2022 WGA 18’s Club Championship is scheduled for

Tuesday, October 11th @ Ponce & Thursday,

October 13th @ Isabella. Sign-up is now available

on the WGA 18 website. No Entry Fee! Low Gross
and Low Net winners for each flight!

WGA 18 members who have played in 25% of the

play days are eligible to play. Currently 25% is

equal to 5 play days. Last eligible play day will be

Thursday, September 29th. If you are unsure how

many play days you have completed contact Marge

Harvey @ mmharv@aol.com or 918-520-4154. She
will let you know for sure.

Be sure to sign up for the last few play days of the
season and join us for the Club Championship!

Check out the fun photos and videos under

Pictures/Flicker/2019 Championship and
Championship Ads on WGA 18’s website.

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:
Happy September ladies. We made it through the heat

of the summer and hopefully now we will have some

much more comfortable days to play.

I’d like to give another big SHOUTOUT to our

AWESOME Crush Cancer Committee of 2, Betty

Johnson & Ann Alfson. You ladies really stepped in and

did a great job organizing the play day to include the

fund raising, hat parade, and of course getting some of

the wonderful husbands to help with some our shots. I

think everyone had a great day Crushing Cancer!!

Looking ahead-don’t forget to mark your calendars for

the Member/Member, and Club Championship sign-ups,

you will need to ensure that you have played at least

25% of the league play days which actually amounts to 5

play days. Come on ladies---you can do this. I think

these two tournaments will again be a fun experience for

those playing and watching.

PLEASE sign up by Wednesday night for the following

weeks play day. The Tee Time Adjusters work very hard

each week trying their best to support everyone’s forgets

and last-minute changes. Also, pace of play—I know it’s

a pain to read about it each week but everyone wants an

enjoyable round of golf so try to keep up with the group

in front of you.

Lastly ladies I wanted you all to know that when Jim and

I leave HSV for our winter place in The Villages, Florida

this year we will not be coming back to our beautiful

HSV. We have been here for 18 years and have loved

every minute of it. I retired in 2015, joined WGA and for

the first time played golf with women. I have loved our

league and all the ladies that are in it today and in the

years past. I plan to continue my duties as your

President until the league comes to an end in November.

I love you all and thank you for your support and

friendship--HUGS

See you all on the course. Sharron Montgomery



4 Judy Sloan

5 Marion Sowka

7 Cathy Easterwood

11 Karen Nickel

12 Cherry Somers

13 Dianne Kleinke

13 Gale Lamb

13 Stacy Lowe

13 Donna Mahle

STARTERS: Bonnie Ogden

Our usual THANK YOU goes out to those of you

who have been or will be starters. The Starter

Committee uses the membership directory found in

our Yearbook, the little black book prepared by

Sharron Montgomery, to find members closest to

the course we are playing for the week. It contains

a wealth of information: e.g., how to sign up for or

cancel a play day; how to adjust your score; how to

measure closest to the pin; and much more! So,

take a look, and thank Sharron next time you see

her.

15 Kathleen Witt

18 Sheri Rosier (New Member)

21 Rachel Rau

23 Janee Jeffries 

23 Beverly Raskin

28 Jane Wilson

30 Nicky Baker

30 Suzanne Lofgren

THINKING OF YOU: Diana Beene

Thinking of you cards were sent to Wanda Selman

and Betty Johnson.

Please let me know when someone needs a card.

You can email me at dbeene4700@gmail.com, text

501-984-3446 or call 501-922-0838.

Thank you so much for keeping me informed.

SWAGS: Rebecca Huber

The Arkansas Senior Women’s Stroke Play championship will

be held on the Park course at Hot Springs CC on, September

6th & 7th. This is a 2-day, individual stroke play competition for

women over 50. Women from around the state participate.

There is a shotgun start at noon on Tuesday the 6th, followed

by food and fun, and then a 9:00 a.m. shotgun start on

Wednesday the 7th, followed by lunch. Entry fee is $175.

Contact memberservices@hotspringscc.com for an entry

form, or email me at rebeccahuber1975@gmail.com and I will

send it to you.

WSGA:

The Women’s Southern Golf Association Senior Amateur

championship will be held October 3rd – 5th at the Woodside

CC in Aiken, SC. The practice round is on October 2nd. This

tournament fills up quickly, so if you have an interest, go to

their website womens-southerngolfassociation.org for

registration details. Entry fee is $325.

Women from the entire southeastern US will be participating in

this 3-day stroke play event.

MEMBER MEMBER: Cathy Walsh
Sandi Smit

It’s starting to be crunch time with the Member-

Member. The dates of the tournament are October

27th & 28th. You’ll be playing 3 matches at Isabella

on the 27th and 2 matches at Ponce on the 28th

before the shootout.

The sign up will begin on the WGA website at 7:00

p.m. on Thursday, September 29th. You will need

to arrange to have a partner. It’s looking like the

magic number of play days is going to be 5.

The sign-ups go so quickly, usually 3-5 minutes,

that there is no time to put teams together.

PLEASE HAVE ONLY ONE MEMBER OF THE

TEAM SIGN UP so that we are sure to get an

accurate count. Each signup will have a time

stamp so that we are fair about getting the first

teams to sign up.

If it appears that the field is full, please go ahead

and complete your signup and you will go on the

wait list. We often need teams from the wait list!

There is a play day on September 29th. It will

count towards your 5 times. If you can’t figure out

if you have played enough, you can contact Marge

Harvey.


